
From: Dietz, Sidney
Sent: 1/15/2014 12:49:38 PM
To: Michael.Campbell@cpuc.ca.gov (Michael.Campbell@cpuc.ca.gov)
Cc:
Bcc:
Subject: RE: Commissioner Ferron Issues Statement on Departure From CPUC: CPUC Press 

Release
I know. I'm sad about it. Sounds like he's getting ready to die now.
----- Original Message------
From: Michael Campbell 
To: Sidney Bob Dietz 
Sent: Jan 15, 2014 12:40 PM
Subject: FW: Commissioner Ferron Issues Statement on Departure From CPUC: CPUC Press Release

Wow. I don’t know if he will be on the dais tomorrow, or not. Do you? Sounds dire. Such a shame - he is a 
very decent man.

MC

From: Clanon, Paul
Sent: Wednesday, January 15, 2014 11:56 AM 
To: ALL PUC
Subject: FW: Commissioner Ferron Issues Statement on Departure From CPUC: CPUC Press Release

We’ll miss Commissioner Ferron as a friend and colleague, and wish him the very best as he concentrates his 
energy on his health. It’s a rare person who combines a great intellect with such generosity, openness to the ideas 
of others, and an eagerness to serve.

From: Prosper, Terrie D.
Sent: Wednesday, January 15, 2014 11:43 AM 
To: Prosper, Terrie D.
Subject: Commissioner Ferron Issues Statement on Departure From CPUC: CPUC Press Release

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE PRESS RELEASE
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Media Contact: Terrie Prosper, 415.703.1366, news@cpuc.ca.gov

COMMISSIONER FERRON ISSUES STATEMENT 
ON DEPARTURE FROM CPUC

SAN FRANCISCO, Jan. 15,2014 - The California Public Utilities Commission (CPUC) today issued the 
following statement of Commissioner Mark J. Ferron:

“In January 2012,1 was diagnosed with an aggressive form of prostate cancer, and over the last two years I have 
undergone extensive treatments at UCSF Medical Center. Unfortunately, I learned last week that my disease has 
moved to a new stage, and after consultation with my family,

■Original Message Truncated-

Do I seem terse? Blame the thumb keyboard.
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